From: Liz Cookson

To: Jake Martens
Subject: AVICC Special Committee on Solid Waste Management
Date: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 12:46:54 PM

At the 2018 Convention, AVICC members endorsed a resolution to extend the term of the AVICC Special

Committee on Solid Waste Management.

Following the local government election, could you please advise who Comox Valley RD will be appointing
as the primary representative, and who will be appointed as an alternative representative.

Regards,

Liz Cookson
Secretary-Treasurer, AVICC
Union of BC Municipalities
525 Government Street
Victoria, BC, V8V 0A8
(250) 356-5122



